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     Friday 24th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Re: Hazel Tree class 

 

I wrote to you in October following Mrs Major with the news that Miss Hani would 

share the class with Mrs Alder. You may have noticed that Mrs Alder too, was 

expecting a baby and has now left to start her maternity leave effective from this 

week. Therefore, I am pleased to confirm that Miss Hani will now fulfill the role of 

Hazel Tree class teacher until the end of this academic year.  

 

Having taught the class since late October alongside Mrs Alder and having formed 

fantastic relationships with the children in Hazel tree and the staff, I am happy that 

this appointment provides continuity and consistency for the class. I know that you 

will continue to support us to ensure that Miss Hani feels part of the Woodhill 

community. 

 

In the meantime, we would like to wish Mrs Alder well at this exciting time in her life 

and thank her for her continued hard work.  If you have any questions about any of 

the above, please speak to a member of the leadership team. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Owen Phillips 

 

 
  

Headteacher 
  


